From: Becky Bittner

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Sauk Creek Greenway- Opposing Bike Path
Date: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 4:02:40 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

| am sending you a message to oppose the Transportation Commission approval of the Green Streets
Guide because neighbors have not had adequate notice of a possible bike path and the
environmental and privacy concerns of such a path on the West Side of the creek need much more
study. The city departments need to be more transparent and understand what they are all doing to
not take advantage of the situation.

Thanks for your consideration.
Becky Bittner
301 Sauk Creek Drive
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